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Included:  
Service Guide Form 

 

Box Tops and Coca-Cola Codes are Unbe-LEAF-able! 
Congratulations to the following classes for winning the September / October Box 
Tops / Coca-Cola Codes competition: 
* 1-1, Ms. Schultz 
* 4-1, Mrs. Clarke 
* 6-1, Mrs. Rheaume 

Your dirt cake will be coming soon! 
Stay tuned for the November / December Box Tops & Coca-Cola Codes competition details! 
 

  
 

 

CANDY, CANDY, CANDY!  Santa's Workshop is once again in need 
of your candy donations.  Whether it be an extra bag you pick up at 

the store ahead of time or an overstock bag after the trick-or-treaters 
have gone, Santa's Workshop will gladly take them off your 

hands!  SEALED bags of candy can be dropped off at either school 
office.  If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Maigatter 

at mcmygater@yahoo.com.  Thank you in advance! 

 

 
Our first month of Book It! has flown by!  Please be sure to have your kids turn in 

their October calendar this week so that they can earn their Pizza prize.  Be sure to 

include the student’s full name & teacher.   If you wish to get your certificates digitally 

please email Julie Brock at jer.jules.brock@gmail.com and she will send you the 

approval form for this year so that you can receive the coupons right to your email.  

 

 
The deadline to wear shorts as part of the school uniform has ended until 
April 2022!   Please visit the Family Handbook for uniform information. 
 
 
 

 

Looking Ahead 
Friday, November 5th – Mass led by Miss Schultz’s 1-1 class 
Tuesday, November 9th – Principal Appreciation Day 

mailto:mcmygater@yahoo.com
mailto:jer.jules.brock@gmail.com

